
You are invited to join us for a      

Celebration in the

Robert J. Huckshorn
Arboretum

on Friday, April 27th

from 2:30 - 3:30 pm
Light Refreshments will be served.

R.S.V.P. to Margaret Allen at              
561-799-8105 or mallen31@fau.edu

To learn more about the Arboretum, go to: 
http://www.ces.fau.edu/jupiter/arboretum.php
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